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Many congrats to Joe and his Juniors in their Beckenham to Hampton 

Court cycle last weekend-Joe writes: 

Hi Slatts, 

It was a great day on Sunday. We were blessed with the weather and the 

puncture gods looked down on us with a kind heart. 

We all stayed in one group which was fantastic. The 9 junior O2e ers; 

Reanna, Jorja, Steven, Johana, Coby, Priya, Jay, Emily and Alice were all 

brilliant with their riding skills and encouragement to others (very O2e like). 

The various terrains to ride along and the sights to see helped the 35 miles 

roll by. Richmond Park was a perfect place for a quick break before heading 

down to Teddington lock and following the river to our destination Hampton 

Court. Well done, Juniors, and thank you to the adults for your support. 

Joe Webb 

 

 

 

Just brilliant to see the next generation coming through, working together and 

having fun. Welcome aboard and look forward to watching you all over the 

years grow in strength and confidence and know you will cement great 



friendships. Brilliant effort all round…………Many thanks Joe for making it 

happen…..Sure seeing those friendships develop, smiles and laughter made 

it all worthwhile. 

 

 



 


